
 
 
 

 
Wibsey Primary School 

North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL 
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Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper 

 
 
20th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SCHOOLS LINKING PROJECT 
 
The children in year 3 have been given a very exciting opportunity to link with another 3-form entry 
school in Bradford under the Linking Schools Project.  The school we are linking with is Killinghall 
Primary School.  The aim of the project is to further develop the childrens’ social skills, raise their 
achievement and aid their understanding of different cultures and communities.  The children will be 
participating in lots of fun, hands-on activities.   
 
Over the course of this academic year, the children in year 3 will be meeting with Killinghall Primary 
at different venues.  The first of these meets will take place at Kala Sangam, when the children will 
be meeting the other school children.  The children will also be undertaking Social, Moral, Spiritual 
and Cultural Development activities prior to and after the visits.   
The dates for the trips are: 
 
3-1  6th February 2017 
3-2  2nd March 2017 
3-3  6th March 2017 
 
The trip will take place during school hours and please ensure your child is wearing normal school 
uniform and a sensible coat.  We will be leaving school at 9.30 am and will return before the end of 
the school day.  You will need to send your child with a packed lunch and a bottle of water, unless 
they receive free school meals, in which case please just send a bottle of water.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Egan, Mrs Humphreys, Mrs Germaine and Mrs Orton 
 
 

 
SCHOOLS LINKING PROJECT 

 
I give permission for my child ________________________________ in Class ___________  
 
to attend the trip to Kala Sangam. 
 
 
______________________________   __________________________ 
 
Signed       Name 
 


